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Hi everyone,

On behalf of my wife Kate, lsabella and Violet, I would like to wish you and your families a Merry Christmas

and a Happy New Year in the up and coming festive season.

As you are probably aware, news travels quickly through the "Football Grape Vine ", so I would firstly like

to take this opportunity to announce that I will taking on the role of senior football coach for the 2013

CMFNL FootballSeason.

While on a roll with announcements, I would also like to inform you that the assistant coach will be Brad

Carroll, who I see as having a very important role within the Tyntynder Football and Netball community.

Brad is, as you all know, a very well respected figure within our club and the wider community. His

experience, leadership and presence are an asset to have beside me and I thank him for taking on this role

and supporting me in the up and coming future.

Good luck to both Emma Smith and Michael Crowe who will be coordinating the Netball and Junior Football

respectively for the 201-3 season.

We all wait with great anticipation and excitement for the 2013 Football season. I realise the year has not
yet finished but I see an opportunity here to build on the strong foundations and hard work that have been

laid by our previous coach Simon Bunyan. lt should also not go unnoticed the hard work you all do. lt's not

easy running a successful organisation and my thanks go to those who keep this club afloat and give us, the
Footballers and Netballers the opportunity to" do what we do", which is represent this proud club year in

and year out.

ln finishing, I would like to take this opportunity in thanking the Tyntynder Football Netball Club, its

members past and present, players, supporters and committee in selecting me as the new senior coach for
2013.

It is a great honour to have been selected and I will be taking great pride in leading this historically strong

and successful organisation into the 2013 "premiership" season.

To all our senior footballers, a reminder that our first preseason training night will be on Monday 7th
January 2013 at the football sheds, starting at 6.30pm sharp.

I look forward to seeing, talking, laughing and working hard with each and every one of you in the up and

coming months and year ahead. Until then have a safe Christmas and Heppy New Year.

Kind regards,

Mark Corrie (Cozzal

Coach

041701,4573

Brad Carroll {Charlie}

Assistant Coach

0400816687


